
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Termly Attendance 

Saplings – 90.76% 

Sycamores – 95.91% 

Poplars – 94.63% 

Maples –96.12% 

Elms – 95.95% 

Hawthorns – 96.19% 

Chestnuts – 94.09% 

 

Well done to Miss Farrar’s Hawthorn class who have 

won for the term. They will receive a special treat next 

week!  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – The highlights of this week include Zoo Lab where we got 

to meet and hold animals including a snake, snail and cockroach. We 

have also loved looking after our ducks – Indie, nemo and Duck and are 

very sad they have left today.  

Saplings – We’ve had a fantastic visit from Zoo Lab this week! We 

learned lots about wild animals.  

Sycamores – This week we have been learning about The Great Fire of 

London. We have started to build Tudor houses to make a Tudor street.  

Poplars – We have done some super writing this week. Your 

descriptions of the Tea Thief were great!  

Maples – Maples have written some excellent persuasive letters this 

week. We have also enjoyed a visit to see Nursery’s ducklings.  

Elms – This week we have been writing persuasive letters to sway Mr 

Moran’s decision about football at break times.  

Hawthorns – The highlight of our week was meeting all of the 

fascinating animals in Zoo Lab.  

Chestnuts – I am super impressed with Chestnuts persuasive letters on 

bullying. The children have all made huge improvements across the 

board.  

What a hectic week it has been. I’m very proud of how well out 

school has taken on the Big Lent Walk. At the time of writing, 

we were 15th out of over 500 entries – many of which are 

parish groups or secondary schools. I’m so proud of our little 

primary school in Northumberland. Keep logging those kms! 

Well done to our footballers this week – both the boys and the 

girls. The boys and girls chalked up a few league victories 

between them and the girls narrowly missed out on making 

the final of the NUFC tournament on goal difference. They 

were outstanding and both represented our school so well.  

Zoo lab was fantastic on Tuesday – the instructor was so 

complimentary about the behaviour of all the children.  

Farewell to our ducks. They were very popular amongst all of 

the children. One week to go! 

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Ella for winning 3 prizes in horse riding, Finn B for winning a football trophy, Taylor who will have a cousin 

soon, Thea who has gained some badges in Beavers, Jack Y for passing Stage 1 swimming, Rhys G who has a new kitten, Amelia W who won 

some dance trophies, Safra so passing Stage 3 swimming, good luck to Joel in his upcoming match, Hugo for joining a football team, Nathan 

A for getting Man of the Match, Josie G for winning dance trophies, Jake M for scoring at football, Harrison for raising £160 for charity by 

doing a sponsored swim, Florence A for dancing, Josie J for swimming 15m without stopping and to Omkar who can count to 100. Well done 

everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for lots of 

wonderful things, please ask why if your child was a winner. 

 

 


